
Soar to Success—Self-Sufficient, Original, Attitude, Resilient  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had another amazing week in school with lots of fantastic learning. Year 6 
thoroughly enjoyed their trip to Beaumanor Hall where they dressed up as evacuees and 
were evacuated like children during World War 2! Year 2 are looking forward to their trip 
to the Herbert Art Gallery and Coventry Transport Museum next week.  

We are keen to extend our lunchtime offer and would like to increase the activities available 
to children when it is raining and they are unable to go outside. If any of you have any board 
games or activities (not electrical items) that you no longer use, we would be happy to take 
them off your hands and use them in school. Any donations can be given to class teachers or 
the main office. Thank you in advance.  

Well done to the children who received certificates in our very first Celebration Assemblies 
this morning. It was lovely to see so many parents able to join us. 

Have a wonderful week! 

Mrs Swindell 

A message from our Acting Headteacher: Becky Swindell 

Tuesday 26th September 

Class 9 & 11 Herbert Art 
Gallery & Transport 
Museum Trip 

Tuesday 26th September 

Year 4 Virtual Whitby 
Parents Meeting 5pm 

Wednesday 27th 
September 

Class 10 Herbert Art 
Gallery & Transport 
Museum Trip 

Tuesday 3rd October 

Prospective Reception 
2024 Parent Meeting & 
Tours 9.30am & 1:30pm 

Wednesday 4th October 

Year 5 Egyptian Day 

Tuesday 17th October 

Year R—6 Flu Vaccinations 

Dates for your diary 

• Year 6 secondary school applications deadline—31st October 2023 

• Please remember to label your child’s school uniform with their name. 

Reminders 

 

Exciting learning from this week 

SOAR Superstar 

Class 6 Lucy 

Class 7 Agastya 

Class 8 Aadhish 

Class 9 Liliana 

Class 10 Rupert 

Class 11 Raees 

Class 12 Oliver 

Class 13 David 

Class 14 Charan 

Class 15 Finley 

Class 16 April 

Class 17 Maxim 

Class 18 Leo 

Class 19 Mohanesan 

Class 20 Lottie 

Class 21 Alfie 

Class 22 Hunter 

Class 23 Pranav 

We had our very first phonics lesson 
this week. We all tried so hard, we 
can’t wait to see what new sounds we 
learn next week!  

This week in Nursery, our text is Peace at 
Last. We have enjoyed doing a range of 
activities around this book. We made a jam 
sandwich for Mr Bear and ate it as our 
snack, went on a listening walk in the 
outdoor area to listen to different sounds 
and we found a quiet place for Mr Bear to 
sleep, using the positional language “on”, “in” 
and “under”. 

Fancy some Friyay fun courtesy of your PTA? Get your name down for a not-to-be-missed 
quiz night that coincides with the Annual General Meeting (AGM) on Friday 6th October. 

If you fancy yourself as the quizmaster extraordinaire (sparkly jacket is optional) or are 
happy to help with the event in some other way from now until then with whatever smidge of 
time you can give, your PTA would love to hear from you - 
email: pta@manorpark.coventry.sch.uk 

 “If everyone did a little, no one has to do a lot” Nancy LeTourneau, Washington monthly. 

PTA 


